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Comments: Ive lived in the state of Alaska my whole life. Restricting motorized access anywhere is ridiculous. I

am primarily a skier but have accessed motorized zones on a regular basis over the past 5 years. I have had

nothing but positive encounters with motorized users. I gain access to certain areas by snowmobile myself. I've

spent a ton of money locally on equipment, lodging, food and fuel to be able to access areas such as those that

are being threatened right now. I do not believe it appropriate to designate more wilderness land as it will

displace many of these motorized users. The negatives of Alternatives C and D far outweigh the positives.

Please keep this in consideration.

Thank you,

Carl Ehmann


